
 

 
 

September 25, 2020 
 
 
Dear Residents and Families, 
 
We are looking for the support of students and families to help us make some informed decisions about 
closing as we prepare for the end of the fall housing license period. 
  
All residential students are expected to completely vacate by November 25, 2020 at 8  p.m. 
(Thanksgiving Break), this includes taking their items home. Walker Avenue Residents do not need to 
vacate at Thanksgiving Break. However, in an effort to maintain social distancing in the halls, we will not 
be able to facilitate the move-out of all students on one day. 
 
We ask that you please complete this two-minute survey by October 4, 2020 to help us best plan for 
this process. Using the information we collect, we will share more information for students about 
closing instructions on or before October 25, 2020. 
  




